
 
 

 
 

FOR ADDITIONAL INFORMATION CONTACT:    
Amber Yoder, Director of Community Engagement 
517-439-5101 
a.yoder@abouthccf.org 

 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE  
 

HCCF Sponsoring Trainings for Area Nonprofits 

Hillsdale, MI, April 24, 2017–  

The Hillsdale County Community Foundation, as part of a commitment to the success of our 

local nonprofit agencies, is sponsoring a series of free educational workshops for local organizations. 

The goal of the trainings is to increase the strength and sustainability of 501(c)(3) organizations that 

may not otherwise have the financial means to take advantage of learning opportunities for their staff 

and board members. HCCF is contracting with the Nonprofit Network, which is based in Jackson, to 

provide trainings that are customized to meet the needs of Hillsdale County nonprofits. Trainings will 

be facilitated by representatives from the Nonprofit Network, with HCCF providing resources and 

information that pertains specifically to challenges and opportunities in Hillsdale County. 

Topics will include: 
 Board 101: Accelerating Board Performance – May 9, 4:30-7:30 pm 

o for nonprofit board members 
 HCCF Grant Writing Strategies – May 17, 9 am-12 pm 

o for nonprofit staff, board, and committee members 
 Financial Management for the Non-Financial Executive – June 7, 9 am-12 pm 

o for nonprofit staff, board, and committee members 
 Strategies for Evaluation Plans – August 15, 1-4 pm 

o for nonprofit staff, board, and committee members 
 Building Great, Innovative Meetings – September 19, 4:30-7:30 pm 

o for nonprofit board members 



 
 

Hillsdale County 501(c)(3) organizations with local boards are encouraged to take advantage of 

these no-cost workshops in order to improve their organizations, and to be eligible for special HCCF 

grant cycles for nonprofits looking to advance their missions and enhance their capabilities. Please 

contact Amber Yoder at the HCCF at 517-439-5101 for more information and to register (pre-

registration is required). 

The Hillsdale County Community Foundation was established in 1991 as a community grant-

making foundation, providing funding to organizations and institutions that have identified problems 

and designed constructive action programs aimed at solutions. A majority of the Foundation’s grant 

making is focused on the areas of youth, leadership, philanthropy and volunteerism. For more 

information about community grant making opportunities or other HCCF programs, please call 517-

439-5101, stop by the office at 2 S. Howell St. in Hillsdale, or visit www.abouthccf.org.  

 

 


